
 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 14-27 

May 14, 2014 

Kimberly Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 

 

YoBaby Peach/Pear Yogurt Recalled for Coliform Contamination 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Stonyfield has issued an expanded recall for its YoBaby 
Peach/Pear Yogurt in four-ounce, 6-pack cups because it may be contaminated 
with the bacteria Klebsiella pneumoniae. This recall is an expansion of an 
April 25, 2014 recall that did not affect Alaska.  

Klebsiella pneumoniae are bacteria often found in the intestinal tract of healthy 

people who have no symptoms of disease. However, the bacteria have been 
associated with some foodborne illness cases. Symptoms include watery 

diarrhea, nausea, vomiting, cramps, pain, fever, and chills. 

The affected product can be identified by the date, June 05 2014, stamped on 
the front of the four-ounce cups and on the side of the cardboard case 
packaging. 

Product Packaging UPC Date  

YoBaby Peach/Pear Yogurt 6-pack, four-ounce 
cups 

052159701161 Jun 05 2014 

Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 

Consumers are advised to return the recalled product to the store of purchase. 

Consumers with questions should contact Stonyfield Consumer Relations at  
800-PRO-COWS or email at crelations@Stonyfield.com. 
 

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm396959.htm. 
 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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